
 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

 

Parents, I hope like us you are immensely proud of the children’s hard work.  We    

really do have some superstars at Lanesfield!! Thank you for supporting us at this time, 

by taking part in all the money-raising activities. Also, for the very kind and generous gifts 

you have sent in for staff.  

  

I look forward to welcoming the children back 

to class on Tuesday the 3
rd

 of January 

2023.  

  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish 

you all a happy Christmas and a Healthy, 

and peaceful New year.    
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Return to School 

Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd 

January. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

 

Well done to Keeley in Lilac who 

won the raffle (tablet) and to 

Anayah-Rae who received the   

second prize of Frozen speaker 
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Well done to Gursahib in Blue class who 

correctly guessed the number of sweets 

in the jar. 

Well done to our Christmas card design winners 

Thank you to all the children who took part in the 

competition, we had some wonderful designs.  The 

winners were: 

1st Place - Heidi 

2nd Place - Jodhveer 

3rd place - Ryann 

Heidi’s design has been used as the school Christmas 

card to send out to all our contacts. 

 

Well done to Jasmin in Reception who 

won the Reindeer name competition.  Our 

reindeer was called Twinkle. 


